
 

 

 

 

 

 
Date: January 11, 2023  
To:  All Reviewing Agencies  
From: Brian Pendleton, General Manager  
Re:  SCH #: 2022120321 Ventura Yacht Club Dock Replacement Project 
 

 

The Lead Agency has extended the review period for the above referenced project to January 
23, 2023, at 5:00PM to accommodate the review of the draft IS/MND and associated 
appendices. All other project information remains the same. 


